From: David Schofield [mailto:publicsafety@whittieralaska.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 2:02 PM
To: Sam Daniel <gbossamdaniel@gmail.com>
Subject: Cost of Law Enforcement Service

Sir,

 

The City of Whittier held a budget workshop on Tuesday.  The City of Whittier feels is can offer contract Law Enforcement for the community of Girdwood.  The City Manager and I have done our best to put a fair budget together that covers the expenses and offers Girdwood a solid return for the money.

 

We are looking at an all-in number of 615,000.00 dollars. 

 

This will cover 4 officer, working a week on week off.  Providing 2 officers per day 7 days a week for Girdwood on average.  We would provide additional coverage on an as needed basic, as an example the Forest Fair.  Our officer work 10 hour shifts, with an overlap.  We would expect to have a presence in the community approximately 16 hours per day.  We do respond to calls 24 hours a day, officers would be called out to respond to any calls that occur outside the hours they are on shift.  The City of Whittier is open to allowing officers to reside in Girdwood, this would help in reducing the response time for call outs.  

 

 

This price includes all salaries, insurance, and equipment necessary to complete the contract with the exception of office space in Girdwood.

 

 

David M. Schofield
Director of Public Safety
City of Whittier
Gateway to Western Prince William Sound
www.whittieralaska.gov
